
 

 N   

    N O T E  
 

 
 

 
      WOLVERHAMPTON CITY COUNCIL 

 
LICENSING COMMITTEE 

 
 
 
Members are requested to note that, following consultation with the 
Chair, the meeting of the above Committee scheduled to take place on 
7 December 2011 has been cancelled due to a lack of business.  There 
will, however, be a Licensing Sub-Committee involving Councillors 
Dass, Claymore and Davis.  
 
If you require any further information, please contact the Democratic 
Support Officer (Linda Banbury) on telephone number (01902) 555040 
or email – linda.banbury@wolverhampton.gov.uk. 
 
       
      SIMON WARREN 
      CHIEF EXECUTIVE 
 
 
To: The Chair and Members of the Committee 
 Strategic Director for Education and Enterprise 
  
 
       
 
 
      CIVIC CENTRE 
      Wolverhampton 
      Date: 25 November 2011 
 

 
 


